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Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 7th March 2024, we will be celebrating World Book Day at Wyken Croft.  

In school, the children will celebrate their love of books and have the opportunity to 

take part in some fun book-related activities within their own class and across the 

school. It is set to be a brilliant day! 

To make this day even more special, we would like to invite the children to come to 

school in non- ,

your child is able to dress as a character from their favourite book or come into school 

in their pyjamas. We would also like your child to bring in their favourite book to share 

with their class, if they have it.   

Your child will bring a World Book Day token home on the day, you will then be able to 

iced at £1 for free, additional 

books will be available for £1. World Book Day books will be sold in book stores and in 

supermarkets so you can pick one up while you are doing your shopping. You can also 

buy some of the books for only £1 on Amazon (search: World Book Day books 2024 on 

Amazon). 

Thank you for all your support and enthusiasm for reading at home. If you have any 

questions, please do get in touch. 

Yours sincerely,  

The English Team 
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